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CALL TO WORSHIP 

“Sing to the Lord, all the earth!  

Tell of his salvation from day to day. 

Declare his glory among the nations, 

his marvelous works among all the peoples!” 

(1 Chronicles 16:23-24, ESV) 
 

WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

WORSHIP IN SONG 
 

PROCLAMATION OF GOD’S WORD 

“Facing your Fears” 
2 Timothy 1:6-8 

Reverend Steve Langley 
 

COMMUNION 
 

PRESENTATION OF TITHES & OFFERINGS 
“Both riches and honor come from you, and you rule over all. … 

And now we thank you, our God, and praise your glorious name.” 

(1 Chronicles 29:12-13, ESV) 
 

CLOSING SONG 
 

BENEDICTION 

 

PVBC exists to glorify God through 
changed lives changing lives  

in Christ by 
Exalting our Creator, 
Equipping our Church, 

Evangelizing our Community. 

 

“FULLY COMMITTED FOLLOWERS OF CHRIST” – AUGUST 1, 2021 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pray for Our Missionaries 

• Tim & Kylie Chen 
o Navigators Tsukuba, Japan 

• Leslie Jonan Kearsley 
o InterVarsity UCLA/SMC 

• Other PVBC Supports 

o Jon Hori 
   seeJesus 

o Weymann Lee 
   Training Leaders Int’l 

o Mitsu & Karen Nakamura 
   Cru Japan 

o Wilson & Judy 
   OMF International 

o American Baptist Churches of 

LA, Southwest, Hawaii 

o Japanese Evangelical 

Missionary Society (JEMS) 

o JEMS AACF 

(Asian American Christian 

Fellowship) 
 

 

“But be doers of the word,  

and not hearers only,  

deceiving yourselves.”  

(James 1:22, ESV) 

Share any prayer requests, questions, or comments, or updated info on this note, 

and place it in the offering bag. 
 

 

 

 
 

☐☐☐☐ Confidential           ☐☐☐☐ Prayer Team 

 

MONTHLY CALENDAR 

 

August 
 

8/1 Rev. Steve Langley 

8/1 Communion 

8/8 Emotionally Healthy 

Discipleship (EHD) 3 

8/15 Emotionally Healthy 

Discipleship (EHD) 4 

8/15 Family Talk 

8/22 Emotionally Healthy 

Discipleship (EHD) 5 

 

 

MISSIONS CORNER 

 

 

MEMORY VERSE 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
  
WELCOME REV. STEVE LANGLEY! 

We welcome a dear friend and pastor this morning. Rev. Steve retired from 

GVBC a few years ago and now ministers at large to the body of Christ 

throughout Southern California. He is married to Nancy and lives in Gardena. 
 

FAMILY RETREAT – SAT. 9/4 – MON. 9/6 
Register today for our Family Retreat over Labor Day weekend at Tahquitz 

Pines Christian Conference Center in Idyllwild. We look forward to this 

precious church family time together. 
 

EMOTIONALLY HEALTHY DISCIPLESHIP (EHD) 
We continue our all-church study next Sunday! Join a small group to grow 

together in our theme of “Fully Committed Followers of Christ.” Sign up at 

https://forms.gle/AtTrwy5iG3Ndi4Vo7 or see Scott for more info. 
 

EHD SMALL GROUP – TODAY @ 11AM 
Join us under the canopies today and every Sunday for our EHD small group. 

All are welcome to this group or any other meeting throughout the week. 
 

YOUTH FNF – FRI. 8/6 @ 7PM 
FNF will start something new! See Aimee for this weekly time together. 

 

YOUTH 11TH HOUR – SUN. 8/8 
We are studying the Book of Romans and Manga Messiah. Check in with your 

11th Hour leaders: Cindy, Kent, and Megumi. 
 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY NEWS 
Our Sunday School classes will be on summer break from August 1 and will 

resume September 12. Check in with Ms. Linda and Ms. Janet. 
 

SMALL GROUPS 
Join a small group to study the scriptures and experience Christian community 

of life together. Contact Scott for more information. 
 

WORSHIP IN GIVING 
Worship and honor the Lord through your tithes and offerings. Donations can 

be given online at: https://my.gobluefire.com/App/Giving/pvbc or by mailing a 

check to: PVBC Administrative Office: 4010 PV Dr. N. #101, RHE, CA 90274 
 

PHILIPPIANS 4 FUND 
Compassion fund to help those in need affected by the pandemic. Visit 

pvbc.com/philippians-4-fund to donate and see where you are blessing. 
 

PRAYER NEEDS  
Email your concerns and prayer needs to secretary@pvbc.com for our pastor 

and leaders to pray for you and your loved ones. 

“GIVING BY GRACE” – 8/29 
We are collecting donations of any canned or packaged food to be distributed 

to local food pantries. Collections will continue on every LAST Sunday of the 

month. Questions? Cynthia U, Nancy H, or Louise C. 


